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Hello,

        I have been following this discussion on the park entrance fees. Every year I put down my $100 to
enter the parks, fish and camp. This state is awash with money and your proposed policy is spitting in the
face of your most ardent supporters.
        
       Most of the year we go fishing almost weekly and this will push us to take our boats and money to a
non-state park lake. We will vote with our feet and you will be left without our money, not to mention the
impact on the local economy.

James B. Boswell
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